
YOU CAN NOW
REAPPLY FOR

ARKANSAS
WORKS!

 

 

Lost Your Medicaid 

Because of the Work 

Reporting Requirements?

You are no longer required to report

work activities to Arkansas Medicaid.

 

If you lost coverage in 2018 for not

reporting your work, or for not reporting

enough hours, REAPPLY NOW!

     

If you have insurance through Blue Cross

Blue Shield, Ambetter, or QualChoice

and pay nothing or $13 per month, you

already have Arkansas Works. 

HOW TO REAPPLY

1. Apply at your local DHS County Office 

2. Apply online at access.arkansas.gov

3. Call (855) 372-1084 for more information

4. For PROBLEMS or assistance with enrolling,

call Legal Aid of Arkansas at (800) 967-9224.

Dial 4 for their Medicaid hotline.

aradvocates.org


